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April 30, 2015  

 

 

NOTICE TO PRODUCERS 
Quota Increase 

 

 

Due to continuing increased demand and growth, SaskMilk is 

implementing a quota increase of 1% effective May 1, 2015.   

 

Once again, we would like to recognize that producers have done an 

excellent job of increasing production in response to the significant 

increases over the past two years.  Saskatchewan is achieving record 

production and maintaining high BF levels.   

 

Both the province and the Western Milk Pool continue to need additional 

milk production to meet our commitments to the system.   

  

It continues to be crucial that each and every producer do everything 

possible to avoid falling to a level of under-production that could cause the 

loss of credits.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Directors of the 

Board or the SaskMilk office. Director contact information is available in 

the monthly newsletter and on the website at http://www.saskmilk.ca. 

 

http://www.saskmilk.ca/

